
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 7:42 PM 
To: Fiegen, Kristie  
Subject: [EXT] Pipeline 
 
 
Dear Commissioner,  
Thank you for voting to stop the Co2 pipeline from coming through South Dakota. 
   I came once and spoke at one of your PUC meetings and left feeling pretty discouraged by 
Commissioner Nelson’s  lecture to me that if the pipeline people filled out their application 
correctly that you would be obligated to grant them their request.  
  It is good to have someone like you who represents the people of South Dakota.  
 
Thank you, 
Nancy Stewart 

 
Brookings SD 
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